

Finding a Site for Affordable Homes

Over the past few months we've considered all the possible sites in and around Marshfield for up to 15 affordable homes. We are now following up a small number of 'front runners'. When (and if) we find a site that is suitable and available we will consult with the village at a public meeting. We hope to gain a broad consensus in favour of the proposed site before going ahead with a planning application.

Join Up Now

Currently Marshfield CLT has 148 members. There will be a Special General Meeting at the Community Centre on Wednesday December 7th for members to elect a board of directors. If you want to vote, or stand for election, make sure to join up now. Write to David Dodd (CLT Hon Sec) at the Tolzey Hall to receive your membership pack.

Who Will the Homes Be For?

The Marshfield Village Housing Survey, carried out in 2013, indicated that the priority need was for small (2 bedroom) homes for rent, particularly aimed at younger people. But we need to know present day requirements. If you would like to be considered for an affordable home, whatever your age or family circumstances, please register your interest by completing the tear-off slip below.

Housing Workshops

In the New Year we plan to hold one or more housing workshops to provide more information and enable people to put their name on the list for an affordable home - full details available soon. We look forward to meeting you.

Christine Eden Chair Oliver Shirley Vice-chair

	I am interested in being considered for a new affordable home in Marshfield.
NAME	
ADDRESS	
PHONE _	E-MAIL
	Signed

Please return this form to: